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25 May 2022 
 

To Whom it May Concern, 
 

Please find this as an endorsement letter in support for Jane Doe’s scholarship application. I 
think she would be an excellent candidate for this opportunity and hope that you are able to 
select her.  

I have known Jane for the past 4 years in my role as her year 10 Dean at Phantom Bay 
College. Jane has been an excellent student who has created no pastoral concerns or 
incidents. All conversations with Jane over the four years have been centred around her 
awesome academic progress or support with her subject selections. I have also been 
fortunate enough to be her classroom teacher in L2 Health this year.  

Jane shows incredible dedication to her work, always seeking and engaging with feedback to 
ensure she consistently produces work, checkpoints and assessments that can be graded to 
an Excellence level.  

I think Jane would be suitable for this scholarship not only for her incredible work ethic and 
top-level results, but also because of her love and demonstration of her Pasifika heritage 
and culture. During Health lessons she often provides additional insight that broadens the 
horizons of other students due thanks to her willingness to share her Pasifika culture or 
explain some of the traditions that could influence people’s decisions.  

Furthermore, Jane has been heavily involved over her years at Phantom Bay College in the 
school’s promotion and work towards cultural week and various Pasifika language weeks 
over the course of each year. 

I hereby fully endorse Jane as a candidate for a Toloa Scholarship. 

If there is any further information you require, please do not hesitate to ask. 

Ngā mihi  

 

Joe Bloggs 

 

Year 10 Dean 

Health and Physical Education Teacher 

Phantom Bay College 

T: + 64 9 000 000 000 extn 007. 

Email: joe.bloggs@domain.co.nz 


